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The 4th Annual Captain Herb 
Emory Toys for Tots

The 4th Annual Herb Emory Toys for Tots event was cancelled due to 
snow on December 9th, but on the 16th more than 45 braved the cold. It 
warmed up real quick and brought out hundred’s to Fred’s BBQ House. 
With everyone’s help over $55,000 and 20,000 plus toys were donated 
to help Captain Herb’s favorite charity event. 
    Fred & Todd Harris along with Karen Emory would like to thank all 
who helped make this event the biggest ever! 
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THE DAY WAS A BEAUTIFUL TURN OUT

SANTA WITH SOME OF OVER 20,000 TOYS 
DONATED FOR DOUGLASVILLE GA. CHILDREN

45+ BIKES HEADED OVER THE CAPT. HERB 
MEMORIAL BRIDGE

THANKS TO EVERYONE WHOM MADE IT 
POSSIBLE TO BREAK LAST YEAR’S GOAL!

JUST ONE OF THE CHECKS RECIEVED TO 
HELP MAKE UP THE $55,000 RAISED

IT SAYS IT ALL


